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Extension of time to hold Annual General Meeting  

 
 

 

The Board of Directors of Syngas Limited [ASX: SYS] (“Company”) wishes to advise that 
the Australian Securities & Investment Commission (“ASIC”) has granted the Company an 
extension of time in which to hold its Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) for the financial year 
ending 30th June 2011. 
 
The Corporations Act 2001 requires Syngas to hold an Annual General Meeting prior to 30th 
of November each year.  The extension, which was granted by ASIC on 21st of October 
2011, allows the Company to extend the period the AGM must be held within, up to and 
including 23rd of December 2011. 
 
The reason for seeking an extension of time for the AGM is that a number of potential 
options in relation to the Company’s future including the securing of working capital are 
currently under review, one of which may be presented to shareholders.  This extension will 
allow the necessary time for all assessments and reports to be completed and any 
appropriate resolutions to be finalised for presentation to shareholders to vote on, together 
with the general business of the AGM. 
 
This extension will avoid the expense of calling a second shareholders’ meeting in close 
succession to the AGM.  
 
All shareholders will be notified of the new AGM date and relevant details as soon as 
possible within the requirements of the Corporations Act 2001 and ASX Listing Rules. 
 
 
 
Ends 
 
For further information contact: 
Merrill Gray 
Managing Director 
Syngas Limited 
B.Sc, B.Min.Tech, M.B.A., MAusIMM, AFAIM, MAIE. 
Phone: (08) 8232 8455  
Email:  reception@syngas.com.au  
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Letter received from ASIC 
 
 

 


